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September 15, 1989
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FREEDOM OF INFCRNATION

Sr. Donnie H, 1Gr1msley'.! Di{ector ACI REQUEST

ivisicn of Rules and Regulations

ofice of Aministration FOTA-$9- 3 79
.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555 Cloe'd 9°/9"¢P;

SUBJECT: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
Dear Mr. Grinsley.

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, please rike available in the Public
Document Room, a copy of a memorandum by the Executive Director for Operations
regarding NRC ragulatory impact survey, as referenced by Chairman Carr in an
open NRC meeting August 15, 1989, Collegial Discussion of Items of
Commissioner interest.

Thank you for a prompt response to this request. 1 can be reached at 301/249 9672,
if further infcrmation is needed to assist you.

Sinecerely yourg,

)»iﬁauu, Jd,(wuu,
OhiJHa G. Williams



